
 

 

TO ALL CURRENT ACCOUNT CUSTOMERS 

 

Customers of Current Account shall not be charged Account Closure Charges, if the     

accounts are closed, within 14 days from account opening. Rest all charges will remain 

same as per Schedule of Charges. 

 

This will be applicable from March 10, 2015. 


